
- _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

r T C/f/C/4/-
,

'
MAY 171988.

Alabama Power Company
LMTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald!

Senior Vice President
P. O. Box 2641
Binningham, AL 35291-0400

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: FEMA ANALYSIS OF THE PROMPT ALERT AND NOTIFICATION SYSTEM FOR THE
FARLEY NUCLEAR STATION

Thank you for your response of May 2, 1988, regarding the FEMA analysis of the
Prompt Alert and Notification System for Farley,

We understand that due to delays by FEMA in responding to questions and issues
regarding the FEMA report methodology and survey results, the date for
completing corrective actions including a proposed retest date could not be
provided at this time. Considering the actions taken thus far and the required
coordination between Alabama Power Company and the States of Alabama and
Georgia, and FEMA, a 40 day extension is being provided on this matter.
Accordingly, you are requested to provide to this office within 45 days of this
letter, a final submittal of proposed corrective actions and a date for
conducting the retest.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch

cc: J'. M. Guthrie, Executive
Vice President

#: D. Woodard, General Manager -
- juclear Plant
4C G. Hairston, III, Vice President -

Juclear Support
W. W. McGowan, Manager-Safety Audit

apd Engineering Review
V.Fulmer, Supervisor-Safety

Audit and Engineering Review
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bcc: eHtC . Resident- Inspector -
a .DRS Technical Assistant.
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' p.~ Reeves, Project Manager,-NRR
State of Alabama

. Document Control Desk
14 C. Heard, FEMA RIV
M.LD. Travers, NRR
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